
O.H. Perry Families

C L E V E L A N D  M E T R O P O L I T A N  S C H O O L  D I S T R I C T

ClevelandMetroSchools.org

We’re moving
into a new school building

in January 2019!
First day of school for students who attend O.H. Perry school: 

K-8 students – Wednesday, January 23
NO CLASSES on Tuesday, January 22

PreK students – � ursday, January 24
NO CLASSES on Tuesday, January 22 and Wednesday, January 23

Bus routes will remain the same for all students.

Brittani Irvin, Principal
216.838.0090


